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I strongly object to this development. Whitstable already has significant new housing developments ongoing and 
already planned in more suitable locations.This proposal would have considerable impact on local access /traffic 
disturbance and destruction of a scenic and rural spot and  is inappropriate in its proposed location. 
 
Whitstable is a unique and wonderful place to live at the moment but  is gradually being ruined by more 
development that has not been considered carefully with regards to all the infrastructure needed for more 
population such as sewage management ,education facilities, medical facilities, traffic management and local quality 
of life.to name but a few. 
 
Such developments are driven by greed and no common sense with little consideration for any impact for people 
who already live here who have an opinion and this  development should not be passed. 
 




